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CHARLIE CRIST 
Attorney General 
State of Florida 

January 30,2004 

INAL OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GE 

THE CAPITOL 

Reply to: 

Office of the Attorney General 
Civil Division 

(850)414-3300; SunCom 994-3300 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-1050 

Kay Flynn, Chief 
Bureau of Records 
Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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Dear Ms. Flynn: 

I wanted to write and address a few issues which you raised in your letter of January 22,2004. 
I had discussed with Mi. Melsom, the fact that we do not object to your putting all of the 
correspondence docket under one index tab as long as each page is separately numbered. 

We don't need duplicates of documents so long as they are identical. 

Finally, we understand that discovery that was not filed with the Commission cannot be included. 
However, we do wish to include any substantive discovery which was filed, such as part of an 
exhibit to a motion or as part of a motion to compel. We also believe that all discovery that was 
considered by the Commission or Staff should be included in the record. We are reviewing the 
transcripts and docket and, if necessary, will move to supplement the record to ensure that such 
items are included. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

u&* Cecilia Bradley 

-- Senior Assist ant Attorney 
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